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Building on the success of the links forged
between CAS members in international

schools, James Abela reports on initiatives
to strengthen links with local communities.

In South East Asia, CAS has been successful in establishing a presence
in international schools, making very good use of existing networks. In
Bangkok, Simon Aves has been leading the way with the Jocal ISTEC
Bangkok group. Carl Turland has been organizing the teachers at inter-
national schools Computer Science forum through FOBISIA (see left),
and we have been on social media to drive the message forward. Carl
Turland and Simon Carter have been dealing with the AQA syllabus,
whilst Harvey Taylor and | have focused on the CIE syllabus.

In Malaysia, we were a part of the ASEAN summit which President Obama
attended in which coders from across South East Asia participated. In the
competition, we used Live Code for developing apps and the Raspberry Pi
for electronics. It was very pleasing to see an all-girl team and my A level
students win top prizes. It was great publicity for Computing and very excit-
ing for students to be involved in two hackathons. Unbeknown to most,
electronics is Malaysia’s top export; a message that needs to be rein-
forced if we are to encourage students to study Computing. Cambridge
University has also been active in promoting Computer Science, with
awards given for Computer Science AS levels for the first time. The re-
gion has also seen a growing trend of hackathons. Hackerearth kindly
offered to host the region’s first school-based Hackerthon with strong
entries from a wide range of international schools. For Primary, Tan-
glin’s Glenn Malcolm is hosting a Scratch-based competition, with stu-
dents linked via video conference (see bit.ly/10H]IKB).
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The next challenge is to get closer to the local schools, and the first step
towards this has been through the Google Educator Groups. Malaysia is
leading the charge here with an intention to integrate Computing into
their upper Secondary curriculum by 2017. | recently provided fraining
to enthusiastic Malaysian teachers. There are willing professionals who
are eager to help from a wide range of backgrounds, and now the chal-
lenge is to connect all the threads together! In South East Asia we are
at the very beginning of our journey, but we hope to replicate the suc- I
cess that has been seen in the UK,
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